Lehigh Valley Kennel Club
AKC requested addition to our bylaws

Article II
Section 5 a 
In unusual cases and at the discretion of the Board, Lehigh Valley Kennel Club’s business can be conducted by United States Postal Service (USPS) mail or email (in accordance with state law) as long as every member has the opportunity to participate.  
In unusual election cases and at the discretion of the Board, mail-in voting ballots will be sent to every member. Each member will be responsible for mailing back his/her ballot. Ballots will be counted by two club members appointed by the Board. One of the appointed club members will count the ballots and the other will verify the count. The two members will report the results to the Board. Those results will be reported to the general membership in the Barks, in the members-only section of the website, by email or by USPS mail upon written request.

